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MID-AMERICA REGIONAL COUNCIL KANSAS CITY REGION

MEETING NOTICE

SUSTAINABLE PLACES POLICY COMMITTEE

FRIDAY, March 8, 2024 - 9 AM - 10:30 am (Hybrid: Broadway Room and MARC - Zoom 10)
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Co-Chairs
Mayor Dean Katerndahl, Parkville, Mo.
Council Member Logan Heley, City of Overland Park, Kan.

AGENDA

Welcome and Introductions

Approval of January 25" Meeting summary *

Freight Study Report

Land Use Forecast Overview and Process

Review, discuss and adopt Planning Sustainable Places Scoring Adjustments
Review and adopt 2024 Work Plan

Centers and Corridors

o Panel of 3 PSP sponsors: Why are centers and corridors important to small cities and rural
areas? The Cities of Basehor, Kan., Osawatomie, Kan., and Pleasant Hill, Mo. will be attending.

o Outline to Panelists:

Each panelist will provide a five-minute overview of their community including its
strengths.

What are the centers your community prioritizes?

What are the corridors your community prioritizes?

What would you say are the characteristic strengths of your center(s)? Your corridor(s)?
What are the aspects that are challenging for your center(s)? Your corridor(s)?

The panelist have been informed that they should anticipate committee members to ask
follow-up questions.

8. Other Items — Quick updates

o Save the date: Suballocated Phase 1 Applications Review — June 6

o Next Meeting May 10, 2024
Regional Control Total forecast presentation

Suballocated Phase 1 Application Process Update

Regional Transportation Survey Presentation



Centers and Corridors
Discussion Question and Panel: Relationship of Centers and Corridors to each major
MARC program and how can SPPC help and advice each? Representatives from MARC
programs will be invited to the meeting for the discussion.

*Vote

Special Accommodations: Please notify MARC at (816) 474-4240 at least 48 hours in advance if you require special
accommodations to attend this meeting (i.e., qualified interpreter, large print, reader, hearing assistance). MARC
programs are non-discriminatory as stated by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. For more information or to obtain a
Title VI Complaint Form, call 816-474-4240 or visit our webpage.



